
Subject: Important Update Regarding U.S. Government Tariff Policy and Your EVS 
Supply Orders 

Dear Valued EVS Supply Customer, 

This message is to inform you about the evolving tariff policy recently announced by the 
U.S. Government.  We understand that such changes can create uncertainty, and we want 
to assure you that EVS Supply is actively monitoring the situation and its potential impact 
on our entire product range. 

As we become aware of any specific changes that may affect our products, we are 
committed to providing you with timely updates regarding pricing and product availability.  
Please be aware that these tariff changes may have implications for orders you have 
already placed with EVS Supply and will be reflected at cost as a separate line-item 
surcharge.  Standard prices will remain unchanged for now. 

We believe that clear and concise communication is paramount during this period of 
uncertainty.  In transparency – we are facing the same situation with our suppliers and, like 
you, we cannot predict the final cost of a product until it arrives at our facility. 

We continue to monitor the situation and will adjust our policies accordingly as trade 
conditions evolve. In the meantime, we are doing our utmost to ensure a smooth transition 
and full transparency in the application of this surcharge. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brett Baker 
EVS Supply / President 


